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Ms. Sarah Cremin, 
Committee Secretariat, 
Committee of Public Accounts, 
Leinster House, 
Dublin 2. 
 
 

RE. Quarterly update on Miesian Plaza 
 
 

12th January 2022 

 

Dear Ms. Cremin, 
 

I wish to inform the Public Accounts Committee that since my previous update on 
the 26th October a number of discussions have taken place between the 
Commissioners of Public Works (OPW) and the Landlord in relation to the 
measurement standard applied as the basis of calculation of the annual rent of 
Miesian Plaza.   
 

Good progress has been achieved and discussions are now at a critical stage in 
terms of reaching a solution that is acceptable to both parties. 
 

I will continue to update the Committee as previously agreed. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
_________________________________  
PP Maurice Buckley, 
      Chairman. 
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